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 Date 2022/11/14 

Enquiries Phumzile Ncamani 

Tel 011 629 4546 

E-mail address ncamanpg@eskom.co.za 

 
Company name 

Provision of ERI Employee Transportation Services 

from various pick-up points in Ermelo to Camden 

Power Station on as and when required basis.  

Attention Not Applicable 
 

 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 

 Description / Project Title 
 

Provision of ERI Employee Transportation Services 

from various pick-up points in Ermelo to Camden 

Power Station on as and when required basis. 

 Enquiry No 
 

ERI/2022/BMS/02 

 Area/Power Station 
 

ESKOM ROTEK INDUSTRIES ROSHERVILLE 
 

 
We wish to thank you for submitting your response to the abovementioned ENQUIRY No 
ERI/2022/BMS/02.  
 
The matter has now been adjudicated and we regret to inform you that you have not been successful in 
this instance. 

 
The successful supplier is: ERMELO TAXI ASSOCIATION. 
 
Eskom appreciates the effort that your company has put into this process, and we trust that you will 
continue with these efforts in the future. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
____________________________ 
Asanda Penny 
Procurement Senior Advisor 


